
Students who will be going into 9th-12th grade in the 2020-2022 school year are eligible 
to attend Ponderosa Camp on June 21-27, 2020. Open registration begins March 2, 
2020. Registration will end when our spots are filled. Only students who are 
committed committed to attending our GracePoint services/programs at least twice 
a month (Sunday School, Tuesday Night Youth Group, service in the Children’s Ministry 
or GracePoint Sunday Service) or serve in the Children’s department once a month 
will be given priority to register from January 1-March 1 at the reduced rate.   

The registration link for priority students will be live January 1st and located on the 
Youth app and in the Communique (parent newsletter). Registration is not complete 
unless the $150 deposit is submitted. This deposit is refundable until March 1. After 
March 1, the deposit is non-refundable. 

January 1, 2020 – March 1, 2020: priority registration – Ponderosa cost is $615.    

March 2, 2020: open registration until full – Ponderosa cost is $645. 

June 1, 2020 – all fees must be paid. 

Need-based scholarships are available for GracePoint Church families. The $150 
deposit must be paid to be eligible for a need-based scholarship. Download the online 
form when you register. Email the completed form or submit hardcopy to Pastor 
Adam. If you have been granted a scholarship, you will be notified by April 15, 2020 of 
the amount. The remaining balance is your responsibility and due June 1st.   

If you have any questions about Hume registration for Ponderosa, please contact 
Pastor Josh: (209) 369-1948 or josh@gracepointlodi.com
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